NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to Indiana Code § 20-26-7-37, notice is hereby given that the Board of School
Trustees of the Monroe Central School Corporation will meet at 6:15 p.m. on January 11, 2022, at
the School Administration Offices, 1918 N County Rd. 1000 W, Parker City, Indiana, to hold a
hearing to discuss and hear objections and support regarding the proposed renovation of and
improvements to school facilities, including the construction of a pre-school addition to the Monroe
Central Elementary School, site improvements and the purchase of equipment and technology. You
are invited to attend and participate in the public hearing.

Dated December 30, 2021.

/s/ Board of School Trustees
Monroe Central School Corporation
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